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REF: BPMS/ 18th TC/ Cir/ 34                                  Dated: 12.07.2020 

To, 

The Office Bearers & CEC Members 
BPMS & 
The Presidents/ General Secretaries 
Unions Affiliated to this federation 
 
Subject: Observance of "Sarkar Jagao Saptah" from 24-30 July 2020. 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Sadar Namaskar, 

I hope all of you are quite well and busy in accelerating trade union activities and uplifting the 

organisation in your regions/ establishments and must be looking after your loved ones during this 

adverse time caused by Covid-19.  

It is for your kind information that Bharatiya Mazdoor Sangh (BMS) has decided to observe 

Nationwide "Sarkar Jagao Saptah" (Government Awakening Week) from July 24-30, 2020 on 

problems of the workforce at National, State, Industry and Local Level. Sector-wise demonstrations 

will be held at State Capitals, District Headquarters, Tehsils/ Block Centres and also in all big 

Industrial Estates. 

The Key/ Burning issues are- 

1. Problems of unorganized Sector Workers particularly migrant workers issues. 

2. Non-payment of Wages. 

3. Huge Job losses. 

4. Suspension of labour laws and increasing of working hours in many States. 

5. Unbridled Privatization by selling PSUs and also through Corporatization of Defence 

and Railway Production Units. 

As a part of "Sarkar Jagao Saptah", members are required to contact grassroots level workers/ 

employees of each sector and educate them about the Central as well as State Governments' latest 

policies and their severe impact on labour and expose the anti-workers Ordinances brought by 

4 State Governments and increasing of working hours from 8 to 12 hours by 12 State 

Governments. 

For the above programme each day has been allocated for a particular sector and July 27, 2020 

has been allocated for Government Sector (Railways, Postal, Defence, Central Govt. 

establishments, Local Bodies, State Govt. employees).  

Government Employees National Confederation (GENC) vide its Circular No. GENC/ Cir/ 2020 

dated 04.07.2020 has directed to all its constituents to observe demonstration, Sit-in, Rally, 
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whatsoever is feasible, in your establishments/ Units on 27th July 2020 and submit memorandum 

to Hon'ble Prime Minister of India through respective HoDs or District Magistrate. 

As the existence of Defence establishments is at stake and interest of employees are being ignored, 

this federation BPMS calls all its affiliated Unions in the interest of our establishments/units and their 

employees to observe the above programme with huge potential complying all norms of Social 

Distancing and instructions issued by competent authorities for containment of Covid- 19 

and leave no stone unturned to make the programme a grand success.  

Kindly ensure participation of all Unions affiliated to this federation in the Programme by feasible 

mode of agitation and persuade other unions/ associations of JAC constituted at unit level on the 

call of three Recognised Federations of Defence civilian employees to extend support in the 

Programme. 

Keep you and your loved ones safe  

With regards, 

                                          Sincerely Yours 
 

                 
                   (MUKESH SINGH) 
                   General Secretary 

Copy to: 

1) The General Secretary 

               BMS, New Delhi 

2) I/C, BPMS, Pune 

3) The Secretary General 

               GENC, Kanpur 

   -    For kind Information please. 

 
 


